
 

 

Students are touring the Prince Albert Historical Museum and learning about local history and 
transportation on the North Saskatchewan River.  They are gathered around an old log canoe 
that is being carbon dated to determine its age.  It is a very rare artefact in the Museum. 

 
 
 



 

Every year classrooms collect food items for hampers, Kateri House or the food bank.  Pictured 
are grade 12 students gathering food for the food bank. 

 
 
 
 



 

Students from St. Mary High School and Rivier Academy travel together to tour Batoche 
National Historic Site and learn about Metis Culture and the Resistence of 1885.  Many students 
have family connections with people that were present at Batoche in 1885.   The day begins 
with a traditional mass in St. Antoine de Padoue Church followed by a tour of the historica site.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

St Mary High School hosts Prince Albert Rotary Club's Annual Model United Nations 
Day.  Students represent various countries from around the world and debate global issues 
such as the elimination of poverty, nuclear disarmament, climate change and ISIS.  Pictured are 
the students and staff of the St. Mary High School Team.  
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http://www.paherald.sk.ca/News/Local/2015-12-10/article-4371896/Christmas-store-going-

strong/1  Board members George Bolduc and Maurice Chalifour h

elp at St. Michael’s Christmas Gift 
Store.  Here students can purchase donated gifts at very minimal cost to give away as presents.  
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Students at Turgeon Catholic School perform a nativity play at the Christmas concert, which is hosted 

each year at St. Joseph’s Church.  The event is always very well attended. 

 

 

 

 

 


